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SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 

DEPARTMENT OF MISSOURI WITH ARKANSAS 
www.suvcwmo.org 

Sumner Gary Hunnewell, PCC 

Commander 

2030 San Pedro Drive 

Arnold, MO 63010 

636-464-3856 

commander@suvcwmo.org | HildifonsTook@prodigy.net 

DEPARTMENT ORDER NO. 2 

Series 2020-2021 

19 June 2020 

Passing of Brother Larry Leslie Von Behren 

  

With sorrow, the Department of Missouri with Arkansas, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War, reports the passing of 

Brother Larry Leslie Von Berhen on 18 June 2020.  His ancestor, Private Michael Wettling, served in the 58th Ohio 

Volunteer Infantry, Company C, in 1865. 

In memory of Brother Von Behren, the Department’s Charter and website shall be draped, all Camp Charters and websites 

shall be draped, and all brothers shall attach a black mourning ribbon to their membership badge.  Following the 

Department’s mourning policy, this Order shall remain in effect for fourteen days from this date.  

 

Ordered this 19th Day of June, A. D. 2020,   Attest: 

Sumner Gary Hunnewell, PCC     Edward Krieser, PCinC 

Commander       Secretary 

Department of Missouri with Arkansas    Department of Missouri with Arkansas 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War   Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 


